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From: Kareem Bayomi <gettopharo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 12:39 AM

Te: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: ’Regulation of Retail Forex’

As a U.S. forex trader, I request that you please reject therecently proposed broad regulatory changes
that includes changing the current leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 1 O: 1.

Thank you in advance,

Best regards,

Karim Bayomi


